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Update on Marked Wreck at Entrance to 

Littlehampton Harbour 
 
 
CANCEL previously published Local Notice to Mariners (LNtM 016 of 2018 – Marked Wreck at Entrance to 
Littlehampton Harbour).  Following diving and salvage operations this wreck has been removed and 
Littlehampton Harbour is now fully open to all traffic. 
 
The vessel is temporarily secured at Fishermans Quay by the pubic slipway and both mariners and members 
of the public are advised to keep well clear. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessels or craft. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
20th October 2018 
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